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Present: 

PROPERTY TAX EDUCATION SEMINAR 
May 12, 2015 

8:15 am - 9:30 am 

Southwest Business & Property Owners: In 2015, all Chicago properties will 
be reassessed for property tax purposes.  Given the city’s tax rate continues to 
rise, making sure a property is valued correctly for tax purposes is crucial. 

You have the ability to control your property tax liability, but with a small window 
of opportunity to do so.  Property owners have only THIRTY DAYS to file an 
appeal, which can lead to reduction of tax liability and significant savings.  

On May 12th, the Greater Southwest Development Corporation, Alliance for 
Illinois Manufacturing, Chicago Association of REALTORS® and the Greater 
Englewood Community Development Corporation will present a property tax 
education seminar designed to equip owners with techniques to distinguish their 
properties over others on the market, as well as a crash course on the appeals 
process, the timeline for appeals, and an analysis of what owners should expect 
regarding future tax bills. 
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